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Amy Harvey

From: Roger Stancil

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 6:42 PM

To: Allen Buansi; Donna Bell; Hongbin Gu; Jeanne Brown; Jess Anderson; Karen Stegman;

Town Council; Michael Parker; Nancy Oates; Pam Hemminger; Rachel Schaevitz; Roger
Stancil; Ross Tompkins

Cc: Lance Norris; Kumar Neppalli; Amy Harvey; Beth Vazquez; Carolyn Worsley; Catherine
Lazorko; Christina Strauch; Dwight Bassett; Flo Miller; Mary Jane Nirdlinger; Rae
Buckley; Ralph Karpinos; Ran Northam; Roger Stancil; Sabrina Oliver

Subject: Council Questions: Item 2: Traffic Calming

Council Question: Are these Town roads and not DOT roads?
Staff Response: Town roads.

Council Question: When were those petitions for Meadowmont Lane and S. Graham Street received?
Staff Response: Meadowmont Lane: Received in October 2017
South Graham Street: Received in August 2017

Council Question: Can you provide some info on what neighborhood outreach was done re: the proposed traffic calming
measures in the consent agenda? Do residents get any feedback on whether or not they want a speed table on their
street or is it considered a safety issue and the measure put in place regardless?

Staff Response: South Graham Street: Staff conducted a neighborhood meeting and no opposition received regarding
recommended speed tables.

Meadowmont Lane: We have shared the recommended raised crosswalks through a neighborhood newsletter with the
help of Meadowmont Homeowners Association. No opposition received.
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